Bonnie B. Prochaska
President

ginkgoleaf@wi.rr.com
Phone 262.884.9500
Cell 262.770.0133
Fax 262.884.9500

February 11, 2008

Mayor Gary Becker

Racine City Council Members
730 Washington Avenue
Racine, WI 53403

Dear Mayor Becker and Racine City Council Members;

As a component to the city-wide community Earth Day event on April 26, the Eco Fair
committee is organizing an Eco-Fair. The committee is working with the Volunteer
Center, organizer for Earth Day. Businesses and community groups focused on the
environment will be invited and will have an opportunity to exhibit their products and
share their organizational information from 11:30 - 2:30 pm. The Eco Fair committee
would like to request the use of the State Street Train Depot on the city’s Transit site.

There is no charge for the public to participate in the fair and exhibitors will not be
selling any product(s.) The Train Depot would be open to the general public during this
time frame.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Bl Fvdhask

Bonnie B. Prochaska




